
     Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 

      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 

                

      

5th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I wrote to some of our Nursery parents yesterday, to let them know that unfortunately we 

will be closing our school nursery in July this year. This is due to the small number of places 

secured for September which sadly means we will have insufficient funding to run our 

nursery. We are planning to reopen the nursery with full wrap-around provision in 

September 2024, providing we can secure sufficient numbers. I am delighted to inform 

you that both Miss Hancock and Miss Dewey will be staying at Bingham Primary school. 

 

 

I am currently in consultation with staff about their roles and class responsibilities for the 

next academic year. As soon as this has been finalised, I will write to you with 

confirmation.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Gayle Ellis  

Head Teacher 


